
 
 

 

NOTICE OF ONLINE PUBLIC HEARING 

 

TO ALL PORT USERS: 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Philippine Ports Authority will conduct the 2nd Online Public Hearing 

on the Proposed Revised Policy on Private Ports on December 1, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. via Zoom 

Application. 

All concerned parties especially those who will be affected by the proposed policy are invited to 

attend the virtual public hearing. 

Below are the link and QR code for registration which will opened until November 29, 2021: 

                 

Registration link - https://forms.office.com/r/G2j5W3wL86 

 

QR Code -   

 
 

 

 

 

For further information and other concerns, please coordinate with Ms. Josephine M. Napiere at 

jmnapiere@ppa.com.ph or Ms. Anna Theresa M. Biscocho at atmbiscocho@ppa.com.ph. 

 

     
LEILA L. MARTINEZ 
Acting Manager 
Commercial Services Department 
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